
SERIES OF 30-MINUTE NOON-HOUR CONCERTS: 

CARLETON MUSIC IN COLLABORATION WITH  

THE ROYAL OTTAWA HOSPITAL 

Carleton University is pleased to announce a new collaboration with the 

Royal Ottawa Health Care Centre. Starting in September 2013, the Royal Ottawa 

Hospital will open its doors to Carleton Music students who are willing to donate 

their talents for the enjoyment of the ROH’s staff and patients.  This series is 

conceived as a way to support the hospital and its mission, to support our 

students’ growth as musicians, and to demonstrate how young musicians can 

contribute to their community.   

Each noon-hour performance will be approximately 20 to 30 minutes in duration, 

followed by a friendly conversation between the musicians and the patients.   

One or more student musicians will present each program, on a variety of 

instruments, in a variety of styles.  A quality electric piano is available, as needed. 

Mauro Bertoli, Carleton Music’s newly-appointed 2013-14 Artist-in-Residence,  

is the initiator and contact-person for the series.. For further information, and/or 

to inquire about available dates, please concert Mauro Bertoli at 

mauro.bertoli@maurobertoli.com 

Maestro Bertoli writes:  

“The emotional and human experience of listening to live music should 

be a human right.  Don’t miss this opportunity to offer both the 

power of music and your skills and talents to make 

a difference in the day of someone in need.” 


